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Comments: GMUG proposal planning team,

 

Writing this taking a break hiking Bear Creek trail. This area is included in a proposal by the community

conservation proposal as a wilderness addition to the Uncompahgre Wilderness. This area currently exhibits

suitable wilderness characteristics to be a wilderness area. It is so important that areas like this have protection

for future generations of people and wildlife (such as bighorn sheep which this is habitat for).

 

So many people like myself who like elsewhere until 12 years ago, had no appreciation or knowledge of

wilderness. Now I feel that wilderness is one of our country's greatest assets. Healthy forests, carbon

sequestration, superior wildlife habitat any peaceful solitude for any citizen. Thank you for your time and

consideration of my opinions and thoughts.

 

Neal Platzer


